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From: John Norris 
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 8:26:01 AM
To: Heidi Costello 
Subject: FW: Q: OLA East
Response requested: No
Sensitivity: Normal

For green folder for tonight – Eastside Off Leash Area discussion item.  Thanks!
John
 
From: Eric Friedli <efriedli@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 7:06 AM
To: John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: RE: Q: OLA East
 
You are correct.  Ridgecrest is open but it is very difficult to access at this point for park visitors and maintenance.  Parking would mainly be on the street
which would not be well received by the neighborhood. 
 
From: John Norris 
Sent: Saturday, August 8, 2020 4:31 PM
To: Betsy Robertson <brobertson@shorelinewa.gov>; Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: RE: Q: OLA East
 
Betsy,
 
I will forward this onto Eric, as this is based on his recommendation.  The only piece that I would add up front is that Ridgecrest, while currently open, is
impacted by light rail construction, and will be for a couple of years.  I realize that this is a short term issue, but one that was part of this recommendation. 
Eric can also weigh in on other aspects of the recommendation.  Will get back to you on this.  Thanks.
 
John
 
From: Betsy Robertson <brobertson@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Saturday, August 8, 2020 2:25 PM
To: Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>; John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: Q: OLA East
 
Why is James Keough preferred over Ridgecrest park as an alternative location? 
 
 
Betsy Robertson
Councilmember, Position 6
City of Shoreline
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